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Dear staff, parents and carers, 

A staff member reported a mould smell in the maths classroom, across the hall from the 
deputy principal’s office, at Braidwood Central School on Monday 14 October 2024. 

The room was closed as a precaution on Monday morning and subsequent classes since have 
been moved to another room in the same building.  

A cleaning contractor inspected and found mould in the sub-floor – removal and replacement 
of this floor layer and carpet tiles has now begun. 

It is anticipated remediation work will be completed on Wednesday 23 October. 

All inspections and remediation works are being conducted in accordance with 
recommendations from an independent hygienist. 

Use and access to the room will be restricted until the hygienist advises it can be reopened. 

Safety measures – including air monitoring and dehumidifiers – will be implemented when 
working with hazardous materials. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work. 
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